Thank You E-Mail
Dear __________,
Thank you for submitting the Year 3 National DPP Grantee and Intervention Site Excel data collection spreadsheets. Your feedback is extremely important to CDC. The input you provided will be used to inform technical assistance for National DPP programming and to identify best practices for scaling and sustaining the program on a national level. We will also be providing your organization with annual reports reflecting data submitted and lessons learned.
If you have any questions about the assessment, you may contact me.
Sincerely,

Kunthea Nhim, DrPH, MPH

Evaluator/Statistician

National Diabetes Prevention Program

xmh8@cdc.gov

770-488-0912
